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Abstract

This will be an informal discussion of my experiences with online education over the past 4

years. I will discuss some of the pros and cons involved with online learning. Due to current

economic conditions, pressures coming from non-traditional and traditional students are increasing

the number of courses/programs offered online. Such pressures have created the need to transform

mathematical/statistical based classes into new forms. In conjunction with this it has been challenge

to bring students up to speed with todays technology.

To request an interpreter or other accomodations for people with disabilities, please call the

Department of Statistics and Probability at 517-355-9589.


